15 December 1999 

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace

Small Business and Education Reference Committee

S1.61 Parliament House

Canberra   ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter,

Re:
Inquiry into Quality of Vocational Education and Training in Australia

Please find attached a copy of the Australian Retailers Association’s submission to the above Inquiry.  I would like to thank the Committee for providing the Association with an extension of time to prepare our submission.  

The ARA is actively involved in the Education and Training Committee of the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry as well as the WRAPS (Wholesale Retail and Personal Services Industry Training Council) ITAB network.  It has therefore had input into the submission to these organisations. 

You would also be aware that several member companies have also made their own submission.

The nature of these Inquiries makes it difficult to cover all relevant issues in a written submission and I would welcome the opportunity to appear before the Committee if formal hearings are to be held next year.  

Please contact me on (02) 9290 3766 if you would like to discuss any aspect of our submission.  

Yours sincerely,

Bill Healey

Director Employment,

Education and Training (ARA) and

Executive Director (ARA NSW Division)
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